
Term 4 Week 6                                    Thursday 17 November 2022 

 

Thur 17 Nov Taekwondo 

2pm—3.15pm 

Wed 23 Nov Interrelate @ 

Bexhill PS—Yr 5 

Thur 24 Nov Seed Workshop 

incursion 

Wed 30 Nov Interrelate @ 

Bexhill PS—Yr 5 

Fri 2 Dec School Concert 

Dates To Remember  

We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung nation upon whose country we learn and teach.  

Dear Families and Friends, 

As we race towards the end of the school year, please keep an eye on the 

dates of the many important and exciting events we have coming up. Sue will 

be here next Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for concert rehearsals. We will 

also have the dress rehearsals on the following Thursday and Friday. The concert 

is very soon and we need everyone here. 

In the classroom: Term 4 is always very busy in the classroom. Students have 

continued to work on our school magazine, the school concert and our FilmBy 

movie. Louie has done an incredible job independently editing the footage and 

I hope families can make it along for the premiere in Lismore on Tuesday 29 

November. Teachers and children have also been very busy with various 

assessments in preparation for writing student’s end of year reports. 

FilmBy Screening: The premiere of our movie, Sunny Side Up, will be held at the 

Whitebrook Theatre, Southern Cross University from 6:00pm Tuesday 29 

November. Tickets can be purchased online through Ticketebo at a cost of $5 

per person. https://www.ticketebo.com.au/FBTNR2022.  

Seed propagation workshop: We have been lucky enough to be able to host a 

seed propagation and bush regeneration workshop run by Mark Dunphy from 

Firewheel Rainforest Nursery. We will be joined by Mark on Thursday 24 

November.  

Interrelate: Year 5 and 6 students from our community of schools will be 

participating in the Interrelate program at Bexhill Public School on  Wednesday 

23, 30 November and 7 December. Please return your permission note as soon as 

possible. 
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Christmas Tree Craft: Do you have any rags or fabric offcuts lying around at home? If you do, can you 

please send them in tomorrow so we can begin our Christmas tree craft activity. 

Kinder Orientation: Kinder orientation will continue every Thursday until Thursday December 1. Kinder 

orientation is an opportunity for children who are starting primary school in 2023 to get to know us and our 

school. We are looking forward to having our new kindergarten children join us. If you know of any families 

with children who will be starting primary school next year, please tell them about Upper Coopers Creek and 

ask them to get in touch.  

Swimming: Our annual intensive swimming program will be held in Week 9, 5-9 December. The NSW 

Department of Education School Swimming Scheme is an intensive learn to swim program which develops 

water confidence and provides students with basic skills in water safety and survival. The program is running 

at GSAC in Goonellabah. 

Surfing: Our annual surfing lessons will happen in the final week of the term, 12-15 December. Surf lessons are 

a lot of fun and a great way to learn about beach and surf safety. 

End of Year Afternoon Tea and Presentation: We would love for families to join us for afternoon tea and a 

presentation to celebrate the end of the year on Friday 16 December. 

Parent Survey: It seems that our attempt at sending the parent survey through on online link hit a few snags. 

We have attached the survey in paper form. If you could complete and return that would be great. Thank 

you. 


